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A Note from the Principals 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Thank you to all parents and guardians who have completed re-registration for the next school year.  
Timely registration is important as we are now planning for our 2017-2018 academic program (i.e. 
staffing and academic materials), to assure a smooth opening in September.  If your family needs tui-
tion assistance, or has re-registrations questions, please contact Mary Ann Conway 
(maryann.conway@hfrcs.org) or Andrea Pendle (andrea.pendle@hfrcs.org) immediately. You can also 
call the school and ask for either of these individuals. 
 
Good news! The Nutritional Development Services Program of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia has no-
tified us that our school is eligible for both FREE breakfast and FREE lunch beginning this September! 
Menus will be posted but no pre-ordering is necessary.  Details will be provided later. 
 
Calling all golfers!  The third annual Brian David Memorial Golf Tournament is set for Friday, June 9th 
at Northampton Valley Country Club.   Don’t golf?  There is a need for tournament sponsors, baskets to 
raffle, and volunteers.  Come out and have some fun!  All proceeds go directly to the school. Want 
more information?  Go to the tournament website at:  bfdmemorial.wixsite.com/tournament 
 
Have a great week! 

  Mrs. Robinson            Mrs. Haggerty                                                                                                                
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April 28—Student Council $1 Dress  
                      Down Day—Spring Colors! 
May 5—Bingo Day! 
May 11—May Procession 
May 12—Trenton Thunder 
May 14—Mother’s Day 
May 18—Spring Concert 

May 24—8th Grade NYC Trip 
May 25— Ascension Thursday Mass 9:30 
May 26—NO SCHOOL, School holiday 
May 29—NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 

 

Brian David  

Memorial Golf Tournament 
Friday, June 9, 2017 

Northampton Valley Country Club 
Needed: 

Golfers, Hole Sponsors, Baskets!!! 
11:00  Registration 

12:00 Lunch 
1:00 Shot Gun Start 

6:00 Dinner  
$135/per player 

All Proceeds benefit HFRCS 
We appreciate your support! 

 

Have an item for the newsletter?   
Email your information to: 

Kara Haggerty—kara.haggerty@hfrcs.org 
by noon on Monday. 

Please put in the subject line of your email 
NEWSLETTER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Good luck to the following students who will be repre-

senting Holy Family tonight at the Penn Relays in 

Philadelphia: 

Layla Monte 

Chase Pannone 

Thomas Melcher 

Ryder Benjamin 

Aleecia Mulholland  

GOOD LUCK!  WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 
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Kitchen Wizards After School Club! 
 

“Out of this World Desserts!”  
Grades K-3 

May 4, 11, 18 and 25 
After school until 4:15 

Cost $65 
 

Cupcake Decorating 
Grades 4-6 

May 2 and 9 
After school until 4:15 

$35 
More info on our school website! 

 
To register visit: 

https://kathysjustdesserts.cogran.com 

For students in Grades 6-8 

Four weeks beginning April 26th! 

After school—3:00 -4:30 

           Cost is $10 

Class size is limited! 

Interested?  Contact: Mrs. Sonnie 

maureen.sonnie@hfrcs.org 

 

SPIRIT NIGHT 2017! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Thursday, April 27,  

Friday, April 28 and  

Saturday, April 29! 

Start time is 7:00 P.M. 

Tickets are $10.00 

 
 

Home and School News  
 

Thank you to those who attended the General 
Home & School Meeting 

 On April 20th  
 

Congratulation to Beth Viola who won the 
Flynn & O’Hara drawing!! 

 
Congratulations to the new members of the 

H&S Executive Committee: 
 

Alex York, President  
 

Beth Viola, Secretary  

 

Special Lunch  
May 12th! 

 
 

Last call for orders! Order forms are on the 
school website and are due April 28th! 

Lunch will include: 
Pizza, an ice pop and a juice box 

1 slice—$2.50 
2 slices—$3.75 

https://kathysjustdesserts.cogran.com


 
Looking for a great summer camp?  Check out our 
Holy Family Summer Camp—Camp Spirit!  Regis-
tration forms and all information can be found on 

our school website! 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Conwell-Egan Catholic High School 

Summer Sports Camps! 
 

Boys and Girls Half-Day Summer  
Soccer Camp 

 
Monday, July 17—Friday, July 21 

 
 

Boys Half-Day Summer Lacrosse Camp 
 

Monday, July 24—Friday, July 28 
 

Registration forms can be found on the 
school website  under the Parent tab, 

FORMS. 

CYO Beef & Beer  

To Benefit 

Diane Wallick 

 

Helping One of our Own 

 

Friday, May 12th 

 

 

Diane Wallick, our CYO President, has selflessly 
devoted counteless hours to the CYO Programs of 
HFR and QU.  After giving so much of herself to 
others, we have an opportunity to give back.  
Diane is currently battling cancer and her family 
could use some assistance. 

 
St. Frances Cabrini gym 

 

7:00—11:00 P.M. 

Tickets $30 in advance, $35 at the door 

Dinner, beer, set ups and dessert 

50/50, Door prizes and Basket Raffles 

More information on our school website! 



 
 
 

 

  


